
Item E6
Public Hearing on One and Six Year Street Improvement Program
Adoption of a One and Six Year Street Improvement Program is required by State law as one 
of the requirements to receive approximately three million dollars of road funds each year.  
The Regional Planning Commission unanimously approved the One and Six Year Street 
Improvement Program at their meeting on Wednesday, February 5, 2003.  The City Council 
reviewed the program at the Tuesday, February 11, 2003 Study Session.  At that time, it was 
requested that the widening of Stolley Park Road west of US Highway 281 be moved from the 
2005 construction season to the 2004 season.  This change has been made and the timeline 
for the program is attached.  It is recommended that Council conduct a Public Hearing and 
pass a Resolution approving the One and Six Year Street Improvement Program.  It is 
appropriate to solicit public comment. The action item is contained in the Consent agenda.
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